
Dear House Municipal Government and Housing Committee Members, 
 
I am in favor of Bill H 7060. I have lived in Tiverton with my family for over 50 years. The 
Seapowet area holds so many happy cherished memories of my childhood. I was fortunate 
enough to build my home here over 20 years ago.  
I never imagined a part of Seapowet could be taken away for private commercial  use. This area 
has always offered so many recreational activities to all. Many folks just choose to park at the 
beach and take in the serenity of it all. Seapowet has  often been  referred to as "God's 
Country." 
The shoreline of Seapowet remains one of the last recreational areas that allows free access for 
all. Please support this bill to keep the peace and tranquility of this area. Once it is taken away, 
we all lose. 
 
Thank you. 
Barbara Milotte 
801 Seapowet Ave. 
 
 
 


